
From: Cadin, Michelle [MSCadin@mintz.com] 
Sent: Thursday, April 15, 2004 2:50 PM 
To: Towanda Bryant 
Subject: File No. SES-MOD-20040407-00520 
 
Towanda: 
 
With respect to the above file number, it is sufficient to reduct the power 
density level.  We are fine with making that change. 
 
Michelle S. Cadin 
Attorney 
Mintz, Levin, Cohn, Ferris, Glovsky and Popeo, P.C. 
701 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W., Suite 900 
Washington, D.C.  20004-2606 
(202) 585-3536 Direct Dial 
(202) 434-7400 Fax 
 
 
 
 
STATEMENT OF CONFIDENTIALITY: 
The information contained in this electronic message and any attachments to this 
message are intended for the exclusive use of the addressee(s) and may contain 
confidential or privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, 
please notify Mintz, Levin, Cohn, Ferris, Glovsky and Popeo, P.C. immediately at 
either (617) 542-6000 or at ISdirector@Mintz.com, and destroy all copies of this 
message and any attachments.  


